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The first 787 Dreamliner nose section has been completed in Wichita, Kan. The section, a single composite part
with a high degree of contour, is one element of the development activity being conducted to prove
manufacturing techniques for the all-new jetliner. The team will cut doors and windows in the weeks ahead and
conduct thorough testing to ensure that all expectations for reliability and accuracy are met.
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